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Invitation to our National Conference 

A Letter from our Chief Executive Officer 

I’m delighted to invite you to join our community of advisers and attend our national conference in Manly, 
Sydney. 

Manly is a beautiful beachside suburb of Sydney, only 17 kms from the CBD. Renowned for its world-
famous beach, Manly provides the best of both worlds with cosmopolitan bars/restaurants and a relaxed 
beach atmosphere and is easily accessible by taxi from the airport and 30 mins from the CBD by ferry. 

Our Conference theme for this year is “A New Wave”. As we embark on a new journey with the launch of 
the National Firm, the conference at Manly will be a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the new 
beginning and provide a perfect backdrop for collaboration and creative thinking to help us build the 
National Firm for success and excellence. 

Important to our culture and our conference is to welcome partners and children. This year’s conference 
will combine valued conference sessions with events that are family friendly. We encourage you to 
involve your family. 

Please register as soon as possible and start booking your travel arrangements for the conference. Take 
advantage of the early bird offer and receive 10% discount if you book before 1 May 2024.

Finally, I would like to personally thank you for your continued support of our community. I look forward 
to spending time with you at conference, but in the meantime if you have any questions, please contact 
myself or the conference team. 

Kind regards, 

Jasia Fabig 
Chief Executive Officer, Fitzpatricks Private Wealth 




